
 

MALAWI 

Mission Update 

December 1, 2022 
 
 
 
Greetings Everyone, 

I cannot believe it is December 
already! Time really does fly!!! 
What a reminder to be wise with 
it and truly live to redeem it.  

Not only that, but we hope you all 
have had a wonderful month of 
gratitude. We have so much to 
be thankf ul for!  First, we are so 
grateful to be children of the Most 
High God.  Not one of us 
deserves to be used by Him, yet 
He gives us the opportunity to 
bring glory to His holy Name, and 
to do His blessed work.  Wow!!  
Second, we are always thankful 
to be in your thoughts and 
prayers! 

One of our leaders from 
Thekerani met Navitcha for five 
days of outreach in a place called 
Sandama.  Following that, 
Navitcha went for a week into Nsanje, a new district for our ministry, to a 
village area called Fatima for more outreach.  People in both places were 

Part of the outreach journey. 



very receptive and appreciative to hear the truth of the Gospel.  It is always 
a blessing to simply see the healing and freedom the Truth of Christ, 
repentance, and grace bring.  Please pray for relationships and bonds to 
grow, and for good communication, wisdom, and God’s perfect timing as we 
prepare to plant churches in both Sandama and Fatima.  

All of the church and ministry branches are doing well and growing.  We are 
always so thankful for this.  Please pray for all the members as hurricanes 
are coming and they are already hungry.  May they find the strength and joy 
they need for daily life in the Lord, and be found faithful!! 

We were able to find a builder and have been working on Mack’s house (see 
pictures at the end of this update).  It is at roof level!!!  We praise God for 
every aspect of this project….. for miraculous provision, for a responsible 
head youth boy, for guidance and wisdom, for great timing, and for the power 
of God’s love!  

It truly is amazing being a vessel in the hands of a gracious and mighty Potter.  
Like a Thanksgiving meal, a lot of the value of the dishes is found in what 
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amazing food is in them!  A dish is somehow no longer beautiful if the food 
inside is sour or moldy.  Be filled with the love and joy of the Lord.  Be 
generous and compassionate.  Be a part of healing and freedom!  There is 
no other way!  

What a great God we serve!  

In Christ. 

Leslie  

269-496-4525 
Lesliecailin@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Lesliecailin@gmail.com


 



 

 

 

 

 

 


